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Interim President's Message

Greetings CTEIl Members:

Spring has sprung,

Your summer vacation has begun.

Now is the time for some fun,

Because summer will, too soon, be done.

Spring and summer are CTEI award seasons, and | would encourage you to
nominate a deserving CTE professional. Secondary Teacher of the Year,
Post-Secondary Teacher of the Year, New Teacher of the Year, Teacher
Educator of the Year, Administrator of the Year, Career Guidance, Carl
Perkins Community Service, or Lifetime Achievement - surely you know
someone, maybe yourself, who deserves this title.

If you know of someone who is doing a superb job in CTE, please contact
Deb Guinn, our award chair, at Dguinn@kunaschools.org and she can help
you with the application. Just because we are not meeting in-person in
August does not mean our outstanding CTE professionals should not be
recognized.

Your CTEI Board will meet June 24 & 25, 2021, in a hybrid (some online,
some face-to-face) meeting in Twin Falls to plan the FY2022 budget and
schedule next year's CTEI events. If you have input you want considered,
please send it through your Association representative to the Board (IAA,
IATA, ITTA, IFCS, IBEA, IHPEA, TEAI, ICGA, IOTA). These folks are your
representatives, your "voice" directly to CTE leadership in the state. Please
use them to express your thoughts, concerns, or new ideas.

And do not foraet to renew vour CTElI membershio this suimmer (vou renew
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on the CTEI website since we will not see you at REACH). CTEI needs your
membership. Thank you for all that you do for CTE students in Idaho.

Harold

Awards Nominations

Nominations of Awards Deadline is coming up...

July 1, 2021

YOU have just 9 days to get your nominations in, any questions please
email Dguinn@kunaschools.org

Elections

Each year a new President-Elect is voted in by the CTEI members. The
President-Elect is part of the CTEI Executive Board and progresses through
the positions of President-Elect, President, and Past-President.

This year, expect to see an electronic ballot...
From CTEI’s bylaws:
Election of Officers — Eligibility

1. The Officers of CTEI shall be elected from the affiliated members of the
Association.

2. The CTEI President-elect shall have been an active member of the
Career and Technical Educators of Idaho and her/his division at least
three years prior to nomination.

3. The CTEI President and President-elect shall not be eligible to succeed
himself/herself in the same office for more than one term. A term is one
year.

4. The CTEI President, President-elect or immediate past president shall not
be from the same division.

Duties of Officers: Section B

The President-elect shall:

1. Preside in the absence of the President and fulfill the duties of the
President. In the event of a permanent absence, the President-elect
shall become President of Career and Technical Educators of Idaho.

2. Serve as a resource person and assist the President in carrying out the
responsibilities.

3. Chair the By-laws Committee.

Please send a letter of interest or nomination suggestion to Mindy Pals, our
Past-President, if you are interested in or know of someone else who would be
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Any questions can be directed to any of our presidential leaders, Harold Nevill,
board president, Travis Edwards, president-elect or Mindy Pals, past-president.

CTEI TEACHING
EXCELLENCE
AWARDS

Each spring Career & Technical Educators of Idaho (CTEI) conducts a
statewide search for excellence in CTE to highlight outstanding educators as
part of our annual awards program. Nominations are accepted from all
divisions, positions and content areas for the following awards:

Secondary Teacher of the Year
Postsecondary Teacher of the Year
New Teacher of the Year

Teacher Educator of the Year
Administrator of the Year

Career Guidance Award

Carl Perkins Community Service Award
Lifetime Achievement Award

Award winners will have their nominations forwarded on to be considered for
the ACTE Region V Awards.

If you know of someone who is doing a superb job in CTE, please go to the
Awards page (https://cteidaho.org/CTEI-Teaching-Excellence-Awards),
download and complete the nomination form, and send it to Deb Guinn
(Dguinn@kunaschools.org), our Award Chair. She can also help you with
the application, if you’ve got questions or having problems.
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Congratulations
Ben Hamlett

ACTE Region V
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Check Out The CTEI Website

Please take a few moments to log into the CTEldaho.org website and update
your membership information. There are LOTS of exciting activities being
planned for 2021/2022 and you won't want to miss any of them.

News Beyond CTEI

We think you might find the information over at the Idaho School Boards
Association useful, they publish Capital Notes (their weekly e-newsletter)
where they follow education related bills, the bill's status, and their
association's position (support/neutral/oppose) on the bill.

https://www.idsba.org/member-services/advocacy/capitol-notes/

The CTEI Newsletter is produced by Career Technical Educators of Idaho.
If you'd like to have something included in this monthly communication, please contact Marshall Bautista.
(Members are encouraged to submit content for the newsletter.)
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